
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland  

Beloved elect,  

There is a Holy Ghost revival movement happening all over the world today. We as a 

church are being swept into this tidal wave of the power of God. This explains why the Spirit 

of God showed up during our service in Westminster on Sunday, in the full extent of His 

Glory. We praise God for His tender mercies; He reached out and touched us through 

miraculous healings, deliverance and prophetic utterances. Without Him, we can do nothing 

of eternal consequence in the Kingdom of God. Indeed, we need the third person of the 

trinity more than we know. As much as we need the gifts of the Spirit to walk in the 

miraculous, we also need the power of God to live the Christian life.  

 Pastor Robinson is preaching in Barrville Mennonite Church from Sunday March 14th 

until Wednesday March 17th 2010. The entire church is invited to join him in Pennsylvania, 

especially members of the deliverance team as well as those in need of deliverance. Departure 

for the first session will be this Sunday after church. The church has arranged for 

transportation to and from the location. Barrville Mennonite Church is located at: 

48 Barrville Mountain Road 

Reedsville, PA 17084 

 

The Church is invited for a Breakfast in New Windsor on Saturday, March 20th at 

11:00a.m. Pastor Robinson will be teaching at this breakfast. The attendance fee is $10 per 

adult and $5 per child. Please come and fellowship with other believers; the venue is 2028 

Brick Church Road, New Windsor, MD. 

Pastor Robinson will be leaving for South Africa at the end of this month for an 

evangelistic and deliverance convention from the 2nd until the 4th of April 2010. Please keep 

the Pastor in your prayers as he prepares for this convention. 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce the wedding of Brother Freddy and Sister Lisa, 

scheduled for March 27th, 2010 at 12:00 noon at the Church of the Ascension. The specific 

location is 23 N Court Street, Westminster MD 21157. 
 

 

 

 

Please, be aware that the Daylight Saving Time begins this Sunday, March 14th. The 

clocks are set to go forward 1 hour from this current time; meaning 9AM will be 10 AM. 

Please set your clocks and make arrangements not to be late for the Sunday worship service. 

Be a model of our Lord, Jesus Christ, everywhere you go this week and always. May 

God richly bless you.  
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DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME 

Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday(03-12): Prayer 
Meeting  at 7pm  

 

 Sunday (03-14): Worsh ip 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 
 

 Monday (3-8): Bible Study at 
7:00 p.m.  
 

 Friday(03-12): Prayer 
Meeting  at 7pm  
 

 Saturday (03-13): 
Evangelism at 2 p.m. 

 

 Sunday (03-14): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 
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